The Power of Your Gift
The Iowa Cattlemen’s Foundation was established in 1994 as a 501(c)3 for the purpose of providing financial support to provide educational and financial opportunities for Iowans in the cattle business and also enhance the public perception of the cattle industry.  
Since that time, the not-for-profit affiliate of the Iowa Cattlemen’s Association has helped Iowa youth gain valuable leadership skills and afford a college education so that they may achieve their goals and dreams.  Our educational programs for both youth and adults have provided training and materials to help them be successful as they talk to people one-on-one or through groups or social activities in their agovacy adventure.  
The Foundation’s primary mission is to support educational activities for Iowa cattle producers, for both youth and adult members. These opportunities include tours and seminars that address all aspects of the beef industry.  By furthering their knowledge, future leaders of the beef business gain valuable skills and relationships that will help them better lead the industry in the future.  These educational opportunities also bring producers more perspective and help them better understand their vital role in the beef industry.  Getting insight into all the segments of the industry is critical to understanding and leading their industry.
A core funding focus of the Foundation is to support our youth.  By supporting the Youth Beef Team through scholarships, trainings and leadership opportunities, we are providing knowledge and training that helps secure the future of the beef industry by ensuring that our youth have every opportunity available to develop into the leaders of tomorrow.  Our youth are the greatest investment we have; they are our future!
With your support through the years, the Foundation has been able to sponsor or provide the following opportunities:
	Youth Beef Team;
		*  Trainings
		*  Scholarships
		*  Beef Bash
		*  Awards program
	Beef Scholarship Extravaganza
	Iowa Foundation for Agricultural Advancement  
	State FFA Beef Proficiency Awards
	Iowa Foundation Heifer Award
	Young Cattlemen’s Conference
	Young Cattlemen’s Leadership Program

For nearly 25 years, Iowa Cattlemen’s Foundation has supported and helped create a vision of the future of Iowa’s beef industry.  Education and youth are two vital things that will build the future of the beef and agricultural industries.  Making a difference in the future of these industries can’t be done single-handedly.  It takes the combined efforts of many generous and committed individuals from across our state.  Show your support for our future by making a tax-deductible donation to our Foundation.  Your support ensures our programs will continue to shape the future of Iowa’s cattle industry.

Mission Statement:  To provide educational and economic opportunities for Iowans in the beef cattle business and enhance the public perception of the Iowa cattle industry
